Re: Planning Application 24/00170/HOU - more information is needed

audith chare<

Tue 23/01/2024 12:20

To:Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open az achments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon

There is no requirement for a tree survey all development is on the existing property no new
foundations or other work is outside of the current envelope.
There is no evidence of bats and no contamination.

Kind regards
Judith

On Tue, 23 Jan 2024, 11:48 , <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk> wrote:
Thank you for your application to Hart District Council. Before we can progress your application
further, we need more information from you - please see attached letter for more details.




